Chair Prozanski, Vice-chair Thatcher and committee,

I'm writing to oppose SB 554 on the grounds that it imposes undue punishment on law abiding citizens' second amendment right.
Anyone with a concealed carry permit has abided by all the rules, undergone background checks to obtain that permit. Taking away
law abiding citizens rights is unconstitutional and wrong. Only criminals will be carrying concealed weapons in the world you seem to
think would be safer. But it won't be. Just this weekend citizens with concealed carry permits stopped a "shooting spree"” in
Louisiana, undoubtedly saving lives. Please don't turn law abiding citizens into criminals. Please kill this bill.

Thank you.



